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From: mabeco <mabeco@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 7:39 PM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Testimony in Support of H 5857

Dear Chair Donovan and Committee Members,

As a transgender voter, | am testifying in support of House Bill 5857, the Reproductive Freedom and Gender Affirming
Care Health Data Privacy Act. This bill is an important step to protect sensitive consumer health data related to
reproductive and gender-affirming health care. This is urgently needed following the overturning of Roe.

Thank you for your support to this important and timely bill.

Sincerely

Mary Beth Cooper. Warwick. 02886

Sent from my iPhone



